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***FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE***

Statement on the Critical Protections Included for Tenants in the “City for All”
Housing Plan

(NEW YORK, NY) - Adriene Holder, Chief Attorney of the Civil Practice at The Legal Aid Society,
released the following statement on the critical protections included for tenants in the “City for All” housing
plan:

“Today’s announcement by Speaker Adrienne Adams regarding the inclusion of critical tenant protections in the
‘City for All’ housing plan represents a significant step in combating the displacement that has long
accompanied rezoning and development in New York City.

“By strengthening and expanding CityFHEPS to keep tenants housed, and restoring funding to the
Anti-Harassment Tenant Protection program, alongside other tenant-focused initiatives, 'City for All' offers the
holistic and responsible housing plan that New Yorkers deserve and expect from their leaders at City Hall.

“The Legal Aid Society commends Speaker Adrienne Adams and the City Council for prioritizing these
essential safeguards for the communities we serve.”

###

The Legal Aid Society exists for one simple yet powerful reason: to ensure that New Yorkers are not denied their
right to equal justice because of poverty. For over 145 years, we have protected, defended, and advocated for

those who have struggled in silence for far too long. Every day, in every borough, The Legal Aid Society
changes the lives of our clients and helps improve our communities. https://www.legalaidnyc.org
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